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WORKSHOP: SCHOOL ATTENDANCE PROBLEMS

The  transnational meeting took place at the
University of Messina in Italy. From June 6th

to 8th, partners from Spain, Türkiye and
Italy had the opportunity to discuss the

progress of the project and establish the
next objectives to achieve related to e-

learning courses and future cross-cultural
studies.  
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The Turkish team organized a workshop at Atatürk University in which 350 people
participated, including education administrators, school principals and, psychologists.

After answering 10 questions, these responses were evaluated. The project coordinator,
Prof. Dr. İsmail Seçer, moderated the process, during which comprehensive and

important information about school attendance problems was obtained.
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PUBLICATIONS 
Researchers from our teams have published, in prestigious journals,  manuscripts  related to

school refusal problems which  have been financed by the project.  

INTERNATIONAL VISITS
Selina Eckhoff Hamadi is a PhD student at the University of Stavanger (Norway)

and she spent 5 months at the University of Alicante collaborating with the
project SOS-Attendance.
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